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Response to the Green Paper “Shaping the Future of Care Together”

ADSW welcomes the fact that the Government has considered the future of care in England within this Green Paper.  The aspirations in relation to the creation of a National Care Service are to be welcomed in their intention to enable people to remain independent, retain professional assessment at the heart of that independence and support more integrated working and personalised care and support.  However, ADSW have some concerns in relation to the funding mechanisms and potential cross border issues in relation to separate funding arrangements for the delivery of care in Scotland.

In Scotland, personal care is provided free and is based on a system of taxation.  The three models proposed in England, partnership, insurance and state insurance models depend on an alternative form of financing which may create cross border issues in relation to people moving from Scotland to England and England to Scotland who require social care.

The Green Paper while attempting to address the financing of the care needs of older people lacks a focus on younger disabled adults and the increasing costs of care for this group.


ADSW welcomes the emphasis on personalisation however, this appears to be narrowly focused on personal budgets and does not take into account the complexities involved in allocating, managing and monitoring personal budgets.

The emphasis on reablement is positive.

Overall ADSW welcomes the fact that the Green Paper has prompted the “big care debate” on the funding of social care in England into the future.  The cross border issues are of some concern and ADSW would be keen to be kept informed of the progress of the Green Paper.

Yours sincerely

KENNY LEINSTER

Chair of ADSW Standing Committee
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